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My last quarterly report was at the December 11th General Meeting, and my next 

report will be at the July 18th General Meeting. 

General Day to Day 

In this report, I won’t be separating the Harbormaster position from the MFC 

portion. 

I returned to work two weeks ago. All I have done so far is take over the 

responsibilities of cleaning the restrooms and I have started ordering signs and 

supplies as I get ready for a busy summer season. 

The City is currently in communication with DOT and Western Marine and are 

hoping to get the steel float (which was broken in February) fixed and moved back 

into place by the middle of May. The wooden floats will not be brought out and 

put into place until the repair work has been completed.  
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